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Our Mission:  

Church Health Services, Inc. is a faith-based healthcare  

organization that conducts primary, dental, and mental health care clinics for low income chil-

dren and adults and partners with local congregations to help them become centers for health 

and healing. 

 

Phone: 920-887-1766 

Email: info@churchclinic.org 

 www.churchclinic.org 
 

We are not quite there yet! 

Second floor shows framing with 
electrical work, and the lift opening 
openings onto the second floor.                                                                          

Renovation progress  

Pictures below show the office framing in the garage, the      
enclosure for the lift, front of garage  and removal of an old  
antenna.  



 To receive a copy of our newsletter, contact us at info@churchclinic.org.  or (920) 887-1766, option 5. 

It is time to get ready for the annual Walk to help prevent Suicide by increasing awareness.  
We will again have a Church Health Services team anyone is welcome to join. Sign up with 
this link https://supporting.afsp.org/index.cfm?fuseaction=donordrive.team&teamID=320177               
or go to afsp.org / Out of the Darkness walks/Community/Dodge County/ Church Health  
Service. Our team name is Stomping out the Stigma.                                                                             
Not sure you can make it, you can also sign up the day of! 

Cannonball Run 

Motorcyclists Jonas Zahn and Brenda Kuhl are            
participating in this year’s Cannonball Run. This cross 
country run begins on September 7th in Virginia 
Beach, VA and ends in Oceanside, CA on Sep. 24. They 
are combining this run with a fundraising opportunity 
for three area charities, CHS, PAVE and Playground Movement.  Donors can 
pledge an amount of their choice per point.  Jonas estimates they will accrue 
3,500 to 4,000 points. To make a pledge, use the following link to go to their 
page  https://www.peglegspeedshop.com/pledge-for-charity  

100% of the pledges will go to all three of the charities or you may support only 
one charity. The Seippel Foundation is going to do a match of funds, so actually 

200% of your pledge will benefit a local charity.   

CHS in the Community 
National Night Out was another great community event for us to be 
at!  Thank you to event organizers for providing us all with assistance 
in finding our locations, some muscle, and great weather! A special 
thank you to NAMI for lending us their canopy to keep that warm 
sun off us!  If you missed it this year plan to attend next year on    
August 6th, 2024. 

This is a great way for you and your family 
members to meet and get information 
about a number of great organizations as 

well as meet your local police, EMS and Fire                 
department crews. A trip to the new splash pad 
was great to help beat the heat! 

https://supporting.afsp.org/index.cfm?fuseaction=donordrive.team&teamID=320177
https://www.peglegspeedshop.com/pledge-for-charity


Community Support 

Cars & Coffee Event 
The last one is     
August 6th from      
8-11am. There will 
be a great variety of 
vehicles there for 
viewing!  Free will 
donations are accepted and will be matched by             
Modern Woodman. This fundraising event will benefit 
the Sheriff’s department mental health services. We 

are the provider of these          
services. Our very own Katie 
and  Jamie will be there            
representing us so stop out and 
say hi! 

Beaver Dam Area Community Foundation           

supporters, Chelsea Seippel, Peter Seippel               

Foundation along with  Don and Mary Geddeis 

joined Tom Heffron in  presenting a check to Thea 

O’Connor to be used to 

provide mental health 

services and programs 

to students at Beaver 

Dam High School. 

Thank you all! 

Are you feeling lucky or do you just 
love to play Bingo?  

We will be providing some of the great 
desserts available for purchase at the 
August 17th Bingo Night to be held at 
the Mayville American Legion!   

The Legion and the Legion Auxiliary have been 
great supporters of our programs and services 

through their donations. 

We are happy to help them and    
excited to play some Bingo! 

 

We were the June 
charity for Napleton  
Chevrolet Buick 
GMC in Beaver 
Dam. Tony Switzler,          
General  Manager 
took time to pre-
sent a check to 
Thea O’Connor and 
John Ralston. Since 
2008, Countryside              
Chevrolet Buick GM 

supported us with this annual donation.  Thank 
you Napleton for continuing with the tradition as 
we are grateful for your support! 

Register now for 
the 2023 Kicks for a 
Cause kickball  
tournament in  
Beaver Dam! All 
proceeds from this 
year's tournament 
will benefit Church 
Health Services.          
Limited spots are  
available, sign your 
team up today! Go 
to facebook.com/
bdkicksforacause   

Don't play kickball? 
Come out and cheer on the teams! 

We are grateful to The Other Bar for  
choosing us as the beneficiary of one 
of their 
meat 
raffles.  

Andy is shown here 
with Thea and Rick     
delivering a donation 
check. Thank you! 

https://www.facebook.com/ChurchHealthServices?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZXhVGkPD8tHtu7vx9941jxaKsDxBmB76GeclkSRuyLuHBd_V3UW4Nyu8q4dipgTf0WphRIGGZl69i-GPx0a-7XhHNanFJPOc1dpK2dTCOCN6x2pkqB5LButEeTu5n0-0q1BSTINhjMI9UXVDGSbETRIHMV8YMyRmoo6Di2O8C4makjMVHBxiAIHIub1BGSImtE&__


Staff Activities 

Summer Relaxation Techniques—Staff Favorites 

The September 25-29 dates of our first HOPE Retreat are getting closer.                
Interested veterans have until August 14th to apply. This retreat is for any            
Veteran who is interested in learning more about the Pillars and using them to 
better their lives. These pillars; financial, physical, spiritual, and mental health 
will be explained and explored more during the retreat by experts in their fields. 
This year’s expert presenters are Josh Ramirez, Jorge Monterrey, Stephanie 
Ewing, Dona Drew, Chaplain Robert Allen, Josh Koon, Candice Kreis, Kole Purtell, 

Mark Flower, and Maureen Hoenigman. Mary Kelroy Skelton is the Assistant Coordinator and Brooke Straks, 
Mark Flowers, and Rich Henke will serve as support staff.  Applications can be found on our website —
churchclinic.org or email candick@churchlinic.org for a copy.                                                                                
We are thankful for our many event sponsors, those not pictured are Colorful Concrete Solutions, Rich a& 
Nikki Henke, Mark Flower, Essence LLC, Yenz Family Chiropractic and Hoppers. 

 


